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Equipping and Empowering Families and 

Students Through Christ 

REMINDER: No School on Monday, November 4.  

Report cards will be sent home with students next 

Tuesday, Nov. 5. 

Parent Teacher Conferences are next week Thursday, 

Nov. 7.  Conference schedules for grades K-4 were sent 

home this week with students.  If the scheduled time does 

not work for you please contact the teacher as soon as 

possible to reschedule.  Grades 5-8 do not have scheduled 

conference times, but sign-up sheets are posted at their 

doors for you to sign up.   

PTL MEETING 6:30 p.m. in Mr. Baumann’s room Come 

Monday, November 4th to help make plans for upcoming 

events. All parents are invited to be a part of this group 

which helps plan and coordinate events throughout the 

school year. 

Book Fair/Project Night is coming!!!  St. 

James Lutheran School will have their annual 

Book Fair combined with Project Night on 

Tuesday, November 12th.  The book fair will 

open at 6:30 p.m.  Craft time will begin at 7:00 

p.m. in the cafeteria.  Contact Chris Cardinal if you would 

like to help with the crafts – 763-658-2118. Come enjoy 

time with your kids and other St. James families. 

 

Mission Accomplished! We made our goal 

for Love Inc. for first quarter: $211.14 

Great job Saints! 

Love Inc. is asking for our help to make the 

holidays easier for needy families in our 

area.  You may help by  

1: Sponsoring a family by signing up at 

holidays@loveincheartland.org or phone 763-972-6547 x.1 

2: Purchase gifts for their Christmas Store- NEW gift 

donations or gift cards ($10-$20 from target or Walmart) 

especially gifts for teens.  Donations may be dropped off at 

Delano Love INC at 318 Railroad Ave. 

3: Volunteer at the Christmas programs- several shifts are 

available for jobs such as assisting guests, wrapping gifts 

and serving goodies. Call Lisa at 763-972-6547 x. 3 to find 

out the time slots available. 

 

Community Meal  November 14th @ 5:30 PM in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Everyone is welcome to enjoy a turkey 

dinner that evening.  A free will offering will be accepted 

to help offset the cost. 

 

Acolytes:  Sunday, November 3 

8:00 a.m. Steven Heber 

10:30 a.m. Landyn Hatcher 

Ushers: 

8:00 a.m. Caleb Diers 

10:30 a.m. Bree Driver 

  

Chapel Service:  Wednesday, November 6 

8:10 a.m. Vicar Thompson 

Acolyte: Vivian Nikko 

Usher: Tanner Glessing 

In Our Prayers:    This upcoming week please add these 

prayer requests to your daily prayer time: 

 For the people impacted by the wild 

fires in California and the crews 

fighting those fires. 

 Thanks for God’s Word being shared 

by faithful pastors and teachers. 

 Thanks for the work of Martin Luther to bring 

Christ’s saving work back to the center of our 

faith. 

 For healing for those with cancer and other 

illnesses especially Vicar Thompson. 

  For our custodian Linda’s sister, Lynette for 

healing after her car accident. 

 For wisdom and safety as people exercise their 

right to vote next week. 

 

Picture Retakes – November 14 Forms are in the office if 

you need a picture retake.  Bring the original photo package 

back that day to return to the photographer. 

 PTL Directory update:                                                       

We welcome new preschooler, Atticus Schroeder to our 

three year old group.                                                      

Please add his family’s information to your PTL directory: 

Schroeder, Sarah  P   Atticus                                

260 2nd St. SE                                                                    

Cokato, MN 55321                                                             

320-699-0771     

 

Behavior Policy 

Our staff and Board of Education have approved an 

updated behavior policy which will be in effect as the 

second quarter begins next week. 

 1st offense: Written Warning with Teacher/Pastor 

 2nd offense: Email/Note Home and Notify Pastor 

 3rd offense: Lunch Detention w/Pastor 

 4th offense: In-School Suspension 

 5th offense: Parent Meeting 
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Next Week at St. James School 

Fri., Nov. 1                                                                        

Spirit Wear Day                                                               

End of First Quarter                                                                                              

Yearbook forms due  

Sun., Nov. 3                                                                                                        

BACK to CENTRAL STANDARD TIME 

11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.  LWML Chicken 

Dinner in Fellowship Hall 

Mon., Nov. 4 

No School 

6:30 p.m. PTL meeting    

6:30 p.m.  Pro Life presentation at MLHS                                                                                           

Tues., Nov. 5 

6:30-8:30 p.m. Open House at MLHS 

Wed., Nov. 6 

8:10 a.m. Chapel 

Thurs., Nov. 7 

Library 

3:00-7:00 p.m.       Parent Teacher conferences  

Sun., Nov. 10 

8:00 a.m. 5-8 Grade Choir 

Tues., Nov. 12 

6:30 p.m. Book Fair 7:00 p.m. Craft Night 

Wed., Nov. 13 

Two hour late start 

Thurs., Nov. 14 

Picture retakes 

5:30 p.m. Community Meal 

 

    At the reception desk:                                                                                       

*Yearbook order forms                                                  

*Mayer Knights information                                          

*Picture retake forms 

*Scrip order forms 

 

LWML Chicken Dinner This Sunday, November 3 from 

11:00 AM– 1:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall. The menu 

includes baked chicken, mashed potatoes, gravy, vegetable, 

buns, coleslaw, cranberries, beverage and homemade apple 

and pumpkin desserts.  A free will offering will be received 

to support the LWML.                                                        

 

SCRIP ORDERS will be due on Nov. 19 so that the order 

should arrive before our Thanksgiving break. They may be 

turned in to either the school or church office.  We will do 

one more order before Christmas.  Scrip cards are an easy 

way to support our school.   

 

Christian Greeting Card/Gifts Catalogs are available for 

perusing and ordering in the school and church offices.  

Orders must be in by Nov. 15 to be sure we have delivery in 

early December.   

 

Grandparents Day 2019 memories 

Visiting Kindergarten 

 

Getting ready for chapel to begin. 

 

Grades 3-4 led the song Rejoice in the Lord Always. 

Thank you to the PTL for hosting and coordinating the day’s 

activities, and thanks to all the grandparents who came to 

visit!  

 

 

The Howard Lake library has many events scheduled for 

people of all ages to enjoy.  A flyer was sent home today 

with every student so that you can plan which events you 

would like to try. Events include: 1,000 books before 

kindergarten, Storytime, brain builders, R.E.A.D. with 

Penny, Paper stars, mystery lovers book club, shredded 

book challenge, handcrafted paper ornaments, Andrew 

Walesch presents holiday classics, and book-tique. 


